
Dear CCW Ladies, 
 
With our Christmas meetings and parties being cancelled, we miss seeing each 
other and celebrating together BUT .... 

 

 We Trust that there will be 
better days ahead. 

 We Trust in having a greater 
love and appreciation of each 
other. 

 We Trust that we have grown 
closer to our families. 

 We Trust that our Spiritual Life 
has grown. 

 We Trust that we have become even stronger prayer intercessors for 
others. 

 We Trust that we are stronger than we ever thought we could be. 

 We Trust that the Holy Spirit is doing something new! 

 We Trust that God’s plan is perfect! 

 We Trust that the Blessed Mother helps us to still serve others through her, 
“Yes.” 

 We Trust that a tiny baby, born in the lowest of circumstances, became the 
Savior of the World. 

 We Trust that God still sits upon His Throne! 
 

Do not despair. Be filled with Christmas Joy. 
We ARE Alleluia Women. 
 
Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year! 
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